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March 4, 2025  
  
  
RE:  PRICE INCREASE NOTIFICATION – Steel  
  
  
  
Dear Valued Customer,   
  
Steel costs have continued their upward movement over the past several weeks.  Additionally, the 
recently announced tariffs are compounding the impact on steel costs, material availability and lead 
times.    Having considered all our options, AMICO is announcing a 10% price increase for all steel 
products effective with orders shipping on or after April 1, 2025.  Your local sales representative will 
contact you with details in the very near future.  Please note that this is in addition to the previously 
announced price increase that will take effect on March 10, 2025. 
  
AMICO will continue to mitigate these increases to the best of our ability, and we will stay committed to 
supplying you with the best product in the timeliest manner possible.  We sincerely appreciate your loyalty 
and understanding. 
  
Best regards,  

 
Douglas R. Lindsay 
National Sales Manager  
AMICO Building Products 


